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Today, Henrik T. Krabbe who is CFO of Brødrene A & O Johansen A/S has resigned from his post 
in the company. The resignation will take effect as of 31 December 2019, and Henrik T. Krabbe will 
continue in his present position with his current area of responsibility until the end of the resignation 
period. 
 
 
 
    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
BRØDRENE A & O JOHANSEN A/S 
  
 
 
Niels A. Johansen 
CEO                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Translation of Announcement No. 6 – 2019 

til Nasdaq Copenhagen 


